(Address XXXX)

Dear XXXX MP
My name is XXXX and I currently work for XXXX CRC/NPS/ as a XXXX. I have been employed for XX years as a XXXX. I am writing to you to bring to your attention the appalling pay conditions of Probation staff of England, Wales and Northern Ireland. As I am sure you are aware the public sector has been in a pay freeze since 2012. However, Probation staff have only had a 1% annual increment since 2009 with over 25% of staff having received nothing, making Probation the worst affected public sector organisation in the UK. It currently takes 27 years to reach the top of your pay band, which is ludicrous.

My trade union Napo, alongside Unison and GMB are calling for an urgent pay rise for Probation staff who have been through enormous turmoil and upheaval since the privatisation of Probation 4 years ago. We are also asking for urgent pay reform, which was in fact promised last year but has not yet materialised, to address low pay, pay discrimination and to allow probation staff to manage what for many is a dire financial position.  

OPTIONAL:  Add a personal story about your financial situation since the pay freeze e.g. I can’t afford car parking, shopping, bills etc.

I would be really grateful if you could raise the issue of Probation pay in parliament and with the Ministry of Justice.

I have copied this letter to my local Union branch.
